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30th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As some of you may know, we received the sad news this week that Norah Hill, who 

was 108 years old, has passed away.  

 

As Norah was an ex-Head of School at Witchampton C.E. First School, the children 

in Foxes are going to write a prayer for Norah’s funeral service which is on Tuesday 

4th October. The children are not attending the service, but we thought it appropriate, 

given Norah’s long history with our school and her prominent standing in the village, 

that our school contributes to the celebration of her life. 

 

If you have any concerns or do not wish your child to participate, then please let Mrs 

Richardson or Mrs Wilson know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Mrs Bolton 
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